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March 2020 Minutes
The March meeting of the Neosho Boosters was held Tuesday March 3, 2020 at 6:00 in the Band Room.

Brandi McNeill called the meeting to order.  She said the minutes were online and asked for a motion to accept the minutes as they are.  The motion was made by Stephanie Wilkie and second by Lisa Huff.

The Financial Report was given by Re-Va Jackson.   We had income of $231.36 which will go to the Alamo Fund.  Our expenses were $88.29 with an ending balance of $7,240.87.
Brandi asks that the Financial Report be accepted as read.  Stephanie Wilkie made the motion and Brenda Goodman seconded.  

A report on Pasta and Jazz included that tickets needed to be sold and also we need support for purchasing items for the meal so it will not go into our profits.  The sign up genius has been posted. It was reported that Mr. Duffield has spoken with Steven Kenny and he will be the M C for the evening.  Also the table clothes have been requested as well as for the room to be set up.  

Yearbooks, Kay was not present to give a report.  The yearbooks will go on Sale March 15th and be sold until April 15th.  

Mr. Duffield reported that the forms had been given out for the Senior Scholarships.  They will be returned before our next Booster Meeting in April.  
Alamo Trip:  Brandi had the donation letters ready.  Some of them were taken by those there to take to the businesses.  Many more need to be taken.  

A raffle was discussed. Mr. Duffield and those present felt a raffle would go better at our Concert in April because we can advertise it and right now we are pushing Pasta and Jazz and Yearbook.  We did discuss the Kendra Scott Jewelry and pros and cons.  However we did vote to do it because the Jewelry is free to us. Mr. Duffield is getting Naturals tickets.  Brandi is contacting Lazy Boy, and the Cardinals for donations to raffle.  Also Brandi is checking with Ring Doorbell. We did vote to have the fundraiser at the April Concert and it was approved.   

Other thoughts for fundraising mentioned were:  Mazzio Pizza Night, Texas Roadhouse, and Sonic Card.  

Mr. Redshaw had a mock drawing of the props. There was discussion about props.  

Nomination forms were distributed for officers next year.  We will be voting in April for officers for next year. 

Dr. Duffield talked about the March 24th marching meeting at the JH.  It will be for all students in marching band and parents and will begin at 6:00.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

